[bookmark: _GoBack]The next longer walk will start at 10am Thursday June 22nd at Stamford Bridge, and will be approximately 7 miles. There is a free car park off Viking Road, which is the first right turn after the bridge if you approach from York direction.
There are no hills to climb but quite a few stiles! When I did the walk last month the grass etc was quite long on the early part of the walk so probably not ideal for shorts. There are toilets a short distance from the car park and a couple of cafes in Stamford Bridge.
Please let me know if you intend to join the walk
yffudaj@gmail.com
Regards
John
